
Dear parents and carers, 

 

Maidensbridge are helping to create poppies for a community project to celebrate 80 

years since VE day. This display will be in Coronation Gardens in Sedgley, on Thursday 

17th April. 

 

Our Arts Award children have been making creations already but they need donations of 

plastic bottles for the next aspect of their project. Therefore, we would appreciate if your 

child could bring in an empty plastic bottle by the end of this week. 

 

Many Thanks 

Miss Beaumont 

 

 
 


